
Canterbury students with demonstrated prior riding experi-
ence can enjoy private lessons, group lessons, and supervised 
free rides at Quiet Rein Farm, located just down the road from 
campus. There is no need to own your own horse to partici-
pate, though serious riders who do own their own horse can 
choose to board at the Farm. The Farm provides students with 
opportunities to participate in IEA and regularly-sanctioned 
horse shows as individual riders. Riders who would prefer not 
to compete can hone their equestrian skills by participating 
in the farm’s Community Riding Lesson Program and can take 
advantage of one of the 12 lesson horses.

Horseback  
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RIDE RIGHT AROUND  
THE CORNER FROM CAMPUS!

For more information, contact Director of Athletics Jim Stone jstone@cbury.org


